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To the Oregon Legislature:

I cringe and sometimes hold my nose as | pass by any person using a gas-
powered leaf blower. It is the most horrendous piece of lawn equipment I've
ever encountered. I am all in for banning these blowers for the noise.
Whatever happened to sweeping the sidewalk? Brooms are efficient, and
much quieter.

Please continue to send this bill through its appropriate channels to ban the
2-cycle, gas-powered leaf blowers from the entire state of Oregon.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lee
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